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ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477‐5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

Paving work in North Beach the week of March 10, 2014 
As King County prepares to construct the North Beach Combined Sewer Overflow (CSO) Control Project, crews 
will pave the corner of NW 100th Street and NW Neptune Place to accommodate a reroute of King County 
Metro buses necessary during construction. After construction is complete (expected in late 2015) the area 
will be restored to current conditions.  
 
Paving is scheduled to occur the week of March 10, 2014, and will take approximately two days, weather 
permitting. King County’s contractor will work at the location in blue on the map below. There will be some 
traffic pattern changes as a result of this work, which is expected to be complete by Friday, March 14.  
 
What Neighbors Can Expect 

• Work hours from 7:00 a.m. until 
5:00 p.m. 

• Flaggers, signs, orange barriers, and 
cones to help direct traffic around 
the paving work. 

• Some noise and vibration close to the 
work area from the equipment. 

• Restoration of the affected areas 
according to City of Seattle 
standards. 

• Installation of covered signage in 
preparation for the road closure. 

If you have questions or concerns, please 
call the project construction hotline at 
206-296-7372. Leave a message, and a project 
team member will return your call. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

What’s next for the North Beach CSO Control project?  

King County is installing a new combined sewer overflow (CSO) control facility to store excess wastewater and 
stormwater flows during large storms, reducing untreated discharges from the North Beach Pump Station. 
Neighbors can expect the following activities in the coming months:  

• Ongoing: King County contractor Stellar J Corporation has installed a trailer on the North Beach Pump 
Station site and will continue preparing the site for construction throughout March.  

• Early April: Intersection closure at NW Neptune Place, NW 100th Street, NW Blue Ridge Drive, and Triton 
Drive NW. Intersection will remain closed for up to one year. 

For more information  
24/7 Construction Hotline: 206-296-7372 - Leave a message, and a project team member will return your call. 
Project Contact: Monica Van der Vieren |  206-477-5502  |  monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov.  
Project Website: www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/NBeachCSOStorage 
 

Approximate paving area for Metro reroute shown in blue.  
Not to scale. See reverse for larger project area map. 
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North Beach CSO Control Project Overview Map 
This map provides an overview of the construction area and project elements. Approximate paving area for Metro reroute is shown in blue. Visit the project 
website or call the project hotline for more information.   


